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CLASS UPDATE
Sparrow Class

All of Sparrow class enjoyed watching a
video of London Chinese new year enjoying

the celebrations, watching the dragon
dance. We then took part in some activities. 

We washed toys, to represent families
cleaning their homes before the new year.

2025 is the year of the snake. Some of the
boys decorated paper snakes with stickers.
The children squashed, sprinkled and ate

prawn crackers. They were tasty! 

Happy New Year!
恭贺新禧! 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK
Core Word

Additional Words

MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
Thank you to everyone who came along to parents' evening this
week, or who joined virtually. It was good to see so many of you. If
you weren't able to attend on Wednesday do let your child's
Teacher know so that an alternative date can be arranged. 

This coming week we have World Book Day happening on
Thursday 6th March. Children are very welcome to come in
dressed up as a favourite character from a book. We know that
not everyone likes to dress up, and that is fine too. On
Wednesday 5th March, we have our Drag Queen Storytelling
event during which the books "Oi Frog" and "Brown Bear Brown
Bear What Do You See" will be read. It should be a great week. 

Have a good weekend. 

Marianne Murphy



CLASS UPDATE

Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Booker Park School, Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET
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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Wednesday 5th March
The Drag Queen story telling

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

Monday 17th March
St Patrick’s Day

Friday 21st March
Comic Relief

Wednesday 2nd April
World Autism Awareness Day

Friday 4th April - Last day of term
End of Term: Easter Holidays 7th to 22nd

April
(School closes Friday 4th April at

3.00pm and re-opens Wednesday 23rd
April at 8.50am)

WORLD BOOK DAY

MESSAGE FROM CATERING
We would really love to hear from parents and carers
regarding their children’s eating habits at home and invite
you to take less than 5 minutes to complete this survey:
https://forms.office.com/e/FpB7tzkuwC
The results will help us to design a menu which incorporates
more of your children’s favourite meals. We also welcome
any suggestions or feedback you may have.

World Book Day is taking place on 6th March 2025.

The theme is 'read your way' which really encompasses what we
aim to do as a school! It's a fantastic opportunity to promote a
love of reading and classes will be planning fun activities to do
during the school day. It is parent’s/pupil’s/staff’s choice if they
would like to dress up as a character from their favourite book for
the day to bring a bit of extra fun. Classes will be in touch to
communicate which book the class will be focusing on for the
day.

On the 5th March, we will be celebrating the art of story telling
with a Drag Story Telling event taking place for children in Y1 and
above. This event will be in groups and children will have the
opportunity to watch and listen to a performance of much loved
stories with added drama!

https://forms.office.com/e/FpB7tzkuwC

